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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, your Pendleton School District 

Superintendent, and Tricia Mooney, Hermiston School District 

Superintendent.  We want to personally thank each of you for 

doing your part to help reduce COVID cases in Umatilla County. 

With each of us doing our part by staying home when we’re 

feeling even a little under the weather, wearing face coverings, 

and physically distancing, case counts have dropped.  We 

appreciate your reducing exposure to protect our communities.  

Your school district continues to plan the start of school.  Our 

teachers are excited to welcome their students for what will 

certainly be another memorable year.  Your student will learn and 

engage in new ways and meet new friends in math facts.  There 

will be much to celebrate.  We are excited to start this school year 

and will continue toward our goal of in-person instruction.  We are 

Pendleton and Hermiston, joining together to bring all of our 

students back.  


